From: Maury Kurtz [mailto:myktz@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 6:00 PM
Subject: Newaukum Water System Rate Change

To All Newaukum Water Customers-

Most of you are familiar with the fact that the Board of Directors is actively trying to sell our water system for lack of people willing to serve on the board. The CEO of Northwest Water Systems has agreed to the purchase of our system. It is in our best interests to have a professional water system management firm own Newaukum, so that current lot owners do not have to worry about managing and maintaining the system. There have been emails and telephone conversations between the UTC, your Board of Directors and the CEO of NW Water this week and a decision reached that Newaukum should be deregulated by the UTC prior to the sale of the system. The new owner will not be operating under UTC regulation based on the rate that will be charged. The first step for deregulation from the UTC is to lower our monthly rate below the UTC control threshold. Starting with your January billing, the new rate will be $46/month.

The Newaukum Corporation bylaws require that the community approve the sale of the physical system. You will be receiving, in the USPS mail, documents for sale approval and information related to the new ownership in the next few weeks. At some point after our formal application for release from the UTC, there will be an open public meeting concerning the deregulation at the UTC in Olympia.

If you have question, you can email me or call me at 939-5739.

Maury Kurtz
NWS Chairman of the Board

